
Shabbat Sharon
During Sharon’s 13 years as Director of TBS Religious School, 

she has touched and impacted the lives of hundreds of families. 
We invite you to share some special memories and/or photos 

that we will compile into a scrapbook that will be 
presented to Sharon at the dinner.

We are asking for a donation of $36/full page, $18/half page 
which will be used to enhance religious school programming.

Please submit either a full page or half page with check payable 
to Temple Beth Sholom by August 30th 

(Attn: Shabbat Sharon scrapbook). 
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